
    Picture Day 2018										
	

Picture	Day	Weekend	is	right	around	the	corner!	On	April	13th	and	14th,	each	class	will	have	a	set	
time	to	arrive	and	have	their	photos	taken	in	their	recital	costumes	(see	attached	schedule)!	Friday	and	
Saturday	dance	classes	will	continue	as	normal	on	those	days.	Individual	pictures	will	be	taken	in	room	
175	(near	studio	#1)	and	group	shots	will	take	place	in	dance	studio	1	at	our	NHLC	studios.	It	is	very	
important	that	you	are	ready	(in	costume)	at	the	check	in	time	listed	on	the	form	attached	so	everyone	
can	make	the	picture	and	we	stay	on	schedule.	Thank	you	for	understanding!	
	
Picture	Day	Preparations:	
• Hang	up	your	costume	as	soon	as	you	bring	it	home	to	have	time	to	help	reduce	so	there	aren’t	any	

wrinkles	or	funny	lines.	See	Costume	Care	sheet	(in	costume	bag)	for	specific	instructions. 
	

• Wear	all	costume	pieces	and	accessories	as	directed	by	your	teacher.	Small	studded	earrings	are	fine	to	
wear,	but	please	no	dangling	earrings	or	other	jewelry.	Dancers	who	wear	tights	should	not	wear	
underwear	so	that	underwear	lines	or	patterns	do	not	show	through.	
	

• Remember	to	pack	your	dance	shoes	to	wear	for	pictures.	
	

• No	nail-polish,	temporary	tattoos,	colorful	bandaids	etc.	
	

• You	can	choose	to	wear	a	little	make-up	for	the	pictures,	but	remember	to	keep	it	looking	natural	so	your	
own	beauty	and	handsome	features	can	shine	through!	

	

• You	may	wear	any	hairstyle	of	your	choice	for	pictures,	but	please	make	sure	it	is	neat	and	picture	ready.	
Teachers	will	share	your	recital	hairstyle	later	this	Spring.	
	

• Prior	to	picture	day	you	will	receive	an	envelope	for	your	picture	orders.	You	should	bring	your	envelope	
filled	out	and	ready	to	go	when	you	arrive	for	pictures.	

	
	
On	Picture	Day:	
1.	Please	arrive	15	minutes	before	your	check	in	time	so	you	have	enough	time	to	change	into	your	
costume	(check	in	times	and	picture	times	are	on	schedule	attached).	
	

2.	Once	you	are	all	set	to	go,	please	check-in	at	the	table	near	the	dance	office.	
	

3.	Wait	in	the	hallway	until	your	class	is	called	into	room	175	for	individual	pictures.	If	you	are	not	
purchasing	individual	pictures,	we	still	ask	that	you	stay	with	your	group.	
	

4.	After	individual	photos,	dancers	will	move	as	a	class	into	the	dance	studio	for	their	group	photo.	Once	
the	group	shot	is	finished	you	are	free	to	leave.	From	check-in	to	finish,	each	class	will	take	approx.	15	
minutes.	
	

5.	Even	if	you	don't	plan	on	purchasing	pictures,	we	would	love	for	everyone	to	attend	
picture	day	and	be	a	part	of	the	group	photo	which	will	be	featured	on	our	recital	slide	
show.	If	your	dancer	will	NOT	be	able	to	attend	picture	day,	please	contact	Mary	in	advance.	
	

We	look	forward	to	this	day	to	capture	these	special	memories!		
Questions?	Contact	Mary@CelebrateDanceAcademy.com	


